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Alignment of Glass Harp Performances with Georgia Mathema7cs Standards of 
Excellence for K-8, by chart and by each applicable standard: 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kindergarten 
 
K.MP 
K.NR.1 
K.PAR.6 
K.GSR.8 

Grade 1 
 
1.MP 
1.PAR.3 
1.GSR.4 
1.MDR.6 

Grade 2 
 
2.MP 
2.PAR.4 
2.GSR.7 

Grade 3 
 
3.MP 
3.MDR.5 

Grade 4 
 
4.MP 
4.MDR.6 

Grade 5 
 
5.MP 
5.NR.5 
5.PAR.6 

Grade 6 
 
6.MP 

Grade 7 
 
7.MP 
7.PR.6 

Grade 8 
 
8.MP 



Kindergarten 
 
K.MP: Display perseverance and paCence in problem-solving. Demonstrate skills and strategies 
needed to succeed in mathemaCcs, including criCcal thinking, reasoning, and effecCve 
collaboraCon and expression. Seek help and apply feedback. Set and monitor goals. 
 
K.NR.1: Demonstrate and explain the relaConship between numbers and quanCCes up to 20; 
connect counCng to cardinality (the last number counted represents the total quanCty in a set). 
 
K.PAR.6: Explain, extend, and create repeaCng paVerns with a repeCCon, not exceeding 4 and 
describe paVerns involving the passage of Cme. 
 
K.GSR.8: IdenCfy, describe, and compare basic shapes encountered in the environment, and 
form two-dimensional shapes and three-dimensional figures. 
 
Grade 1 
 
1.MP: Display perseverance and paCence in problem-solving. Demonstrate skills and strategies 
needed to succeed in mathemaCcs, including criCcal thinking, reasoning, and effecCve 
collaboraCon and expression. Seek help and apply feedback. Set and monitor goals. 
 
1.PAR.3: IdenCfy, describe, extend, and create repeaCng paVerns, growing paVerns, and 
shrinking paVerns found in real-life situaCons. 
 
1.GSR.4: Compose shapes, analyze the aVributes of shapes, and relate their parts to the whole. 
 
1.MDR.6: Use appropriate tools to measure, order, and compare intervals of length and Cme, 
as well as denominaCons of money to solve real-life, mathemaCcal problems and analyze 
graphical displays of data to answer relevant quesCons. 
 
 
Grade 2 
 
2.MP: Display perseverance and paCence in problem-solving. Demonstrate skills and strategies 
needed to succeed in mathemaCcs, including criCcal thinking, reasoning, and effecCve 
collaboraCon and expression. Seek help and apply feedback. Set and monitor goals. 
 
2.PAR.4: IdenCfy, describe, extend, and create repeaCng paVerns, growing paVerns, and 
shrinking paVerns. 
 
2.GSR.7: Draw and parCCon shapes and other objects with specific aVributes, and conduct 
observaCons of everyday items and structures to idenCfy how shapes exist in the world. 
 



Grade 3 
 
3.MP: Display perseverance and paCence in problem-solving. Demonstrate skills and strategies 
needed to succeed in mathemaCcs, including criCcal thinking, reasoning, and effecCve 
collaboraCon and expression. Seek help and apply feedback. Set and monitor goals. 
 
3.MDR.5: Solve real-life, mathemaCcal problems involving length, liquid volume, mass, and Cme 
and analyze graphical displays of data to answer relevant quesCons. 
 
Grade 4 
 
4.MP: Display perseverance and paCence in problem-solving. Demonstrate skills and strategies 
needed to succeed in mathemaCcs, including criCcal thinking, reasoning, and effecCve 
collaboraCon and expression. Seek help and apply feedback. Set and monitor goals. 
 
4.MDR.6: Measure Cme and objects that exist in the world to solve real-life, mathemaCcal 
problems and analyze graphical displays of data to answer relevant quesCons. 
 
Grade 5 
 
5.MP: Display perseverance and paCence in problem-solving. Demonstrate skills and strategies 
needed to succeed in mathemaCcs, including criCcal thinking, reasoning, and effecCve 
collaboraCon and expression. Seek help and apply feedback. Set and monitor goals. 
 
5.NR.5: Write, interpret, and evaluate numerical expressions within authenCc problems. 
 
5.PAR.6: Solve relevant problems by creaCng and analyzing numerical paVerns using the given 
rule(s). 
 
Grade 6 
 
6.MP: Display perseverance and paCence in problem-solving. Demonstrate skills and strategies 
needed to succeed in mathemaCcs, including criCcal thinking, reasoning, and effecCve 
collaboraCon and expression. Seek help and apply feedback. Set and monitor goals. 
 
Grade 7 
 
7.MP: Display perseverance and paCence in problem-solving. Demonstrate skills and strategies 
needed to succeed in mathemaCcs, including criCcal thinking, reasoning, and effecCve 
collaboraCon and expression. Seek help and apply feedback. Set and monitor goals. 
 
7.PR.6: Using mathemaCcal reasoning, invesCgate chance processes and develop, evaluate, and 
use probability models to find probabiliCes of simple events presented in authenCc situaCons. 



Grade 8 
 
8.MP: Display perseverance and paCence in problem-solving. Demonstrate skills and strategies 
needed to succeed in mathemaCcs, including criCcal thinking, reasoning, and effecCve 
collaboraCon and expression. Seek help and apply feedback. Set and monitor goals. 
 
 
 
 


